
Public Notice 
 
 

City of Chesterfield 
 

F&A Meeting Cancelled 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the F&A Committee 

Meeting, scheduled for Monday, January 26, 2009, has 
been CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Kelly Vaughn 
Director of Finance & Administration 
 


